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The first of eight Boeing Next-Generation 737-800s scheduled for delivery to Korean Air this year takes-off for
Seoul, Korea The new 737s will help Korean Air simplify its fleet and meet anticipated passenger traffic
demands in Northeast Asia. The carrier plans to operate the Next-Generation 737-800 fleet on its domestic
routes, and on routes that connect Korea to China and Japan.
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